

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Date: May 28, 2010

Tenino Telephone Company is filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission to eliminate measured extended area service. This filing will directly affect you.

You currently pay \$9.00 per month plus a measured rate for any usage. This filing would take effect ninety days after approval and would require you to pay \$12.00 per month for unlimited usage in your calling between Bucoda and Tenino and calling to Olympia.

For the first six months after implementation, you will receive a \$3.00 credit on your bill. For the next six months, you will receive a \$2.00 credit on your bill. For the third six months, you will receive a \$1.00 credit on your bill. If you have any questions concerning this filing, please call the Company at 360-264-2915.

The commission has the authority to approve or not approve this filing. Commission staff will make a recommendation to the commissioners at an open meeting in Olympia, which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on June 24, 2010. You will have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting. If you are unable to attend the open meeting, the commission has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting. You can also comment by using the "Public Comment" feature at the commission's Web site at utc.wa.gov or by using the contact information below.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)

Sincerely,

Tenino Telephone Company